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Award received a 
The Meadows Nursing Center, Dallas, recently received two public relations awards at the 22nd 

annual meeting of the Pennsylvania Association of Non-Profit Homes for the Aging in Hershey, 

Pa., in the category overall public relation programs. The Meadows won second place for their 

public relations on ‘‘The formation of the Auxiliary’’ and third place for their ‘‘Employee of the 

Month-Year Program.’’ Those pictured above displaying the awards are, from left, Thomas J. 

Sweeney, administrator, Meadows Nursing Center, Marilyn Gregorski, Public Relations Director, 

Meadows Nursing Center, Raymond Condo, Executive Director of Ecumenical Enterprises, Inc., 

the parent corporation of which the Meadows Nursing Center is a division. 

  
Check presented 
recently, the Art Gallery of College Misericordia was presented a check from the Dallas Area 

Federated Women’s Club. The generous donation will be used to purchase a painting from local 
artist Sue Hand and will be added to the permanent collection. Shown here, from left: Martina 

~ Martin-Advisory Board Member, Art Gallery; Joanne Bittner, Chairman Advisory Board, Art 
Gallery; Pat Smaka, President, Dallas Area Women’s Club; Marilyn Webster, Director, Art 
Gallery; Sister Mary Carl Kittell, Assistant Director. 
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   Check presented 
Dallas Rotary Club donated $300 to the Back Mountain Memorial Library during a recent 

. presentation dinner at Irem Temple Country Club. Nancy Eckert, Co-chairman of the Capital 
~ Funds Campaign, was present to accept the check on behalf of the Library. Shown in the 

photograph are, from left, Bob Bayer, Program Chairman; Nancy Eckert and Don Lockhart, 
Vice-president, Dallas Rotary Club. 
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Fmbe I Shop— 
WORLD TRAVELER COLLECTION 

Reverend 
Clemow 
honored 
The congregation of Trucksville 

United Methodist Church will honor 
the Rev. and Mrs. Thomas A. 
Clemow during a brunch following 
the 9:30 a.m. worship service 
Sunday, June 23 in Fellowship hall 
of the Educational building. 

The Rev. Clemow has been pastor 
of the Trucksville church for the 
past five years. He will begin his 
new ministry at the Clarks Summit 
United Methodist Church June 30. 

His wife, Linda, is a member of 
the Chancel Choir and the United 
Methodist Women, where she is 
presently serving as chairperson of 
the Program Resources and Chris- 
tian Social Concerns Committee and 
as Coordinator of the Susanna 
Circle. 

The following organizations are 
participating in the affair: Pastor- 
Parish Relations Committee, 

Thomas Oliver, chairperson; The 
United Methodist Women, Mrs. 
Nancy Dukes, president; the 
Friendship Class, Mrs. Jo Ann 
Sarley, president; The Board of 
Trustees, Walter Pichert, president; 
and the Web Spinners Square Dance 
Club, Andy and Barbara Glowach, 
coordinators. 

——People in the news 
BACK MOUNTAIN RESIDENTS 

who were among graduate of Penn 
State Capitol Campus who were 
awarded Bachelor’s degrees during 
recent commencement ceremonies 
include: 
Walter Charles Bronson, Jr., 110 

Norton Ave., Dallas, bachelor of 
technology, major in building con- 
struction technology; Alice Mary 
Patricia Baloga, 177 Limewood Rd., 
Shavertown, bachelor of technology, 
mechanical design engineering tech- 
nology; Angelo Marc Vecchio, 61 
Holcomb Ave., Shavertown, bache- 
lor of humanities. 

-0- 

BACK MOUNTAIN RESIDENTS 
named to the Dean’s List for the 
Spring Semester at King’s College 
include: 
Mary Mickiewicz, daughter of Mr. 

and Mrs. MyronT. Mickiewicz, 153 
Cedar Ave., Shavertown, sopho- 
more; Sharon Everett, daughter of 
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Everett, 19 
Towers Road, Shavertown, fresh- 
man; Andrea Visgilio, daughter of 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Visgilio III, 
Shavertown, graduated; Paul 
Youngblood, son of Mrs. Ruth 
Youngblood, £81 N. Lehigh Street, 
Shavertown, graduated; Robert 
Rindgen, son of Rita Johnson, 821 
Bennett St., Luzerne, senior. 

Also, Aileen O’Donnell, daughter 
of Mr. and Mrs. James O’Donnell, 
Box 417, RD 1, Harveys Lake |, 
graduated; Robert Garinger, son of 
Mr. and Mrs. R. Arnold Garinger, 
RD 2, Box 155, Harveys Lake, soph- 
omore; Anthony Javer, son of Mr. 
and Mrs. William Javer, RD 1, Box 
207, Harveys Lake, sophomore; 
Betty Buzinkai, daughter of Dr. and 
Mrs. Donald I. Buzinkai, 16 Chase 
Road, Shavertown, junior. 

-0- 

DEBORAH HAEFELE, Oakhill, 
Dallas, has completed her freshman 
year at Penn State University, as a 
member of the Dean’s List. 

The daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Harold Haefele, Deborah is a 1984 

      

        
    
    

      

    
    

     

   
The recent arrival of the newest 

member of your household is the 
perfect time to arrange for a WEL- 
COME WAGON call. 

I'm your WELCOME WAGON rep- 
resentative and my basket is full of 
free gifts for the family. Plus lots of 
helpful information on the special 
world of babies. 

Call now and let's celebrate your 
baby. 

675-0350 

etme igo.     
  

    

     

     

    

    

   

{All Ages — All Styles — All Levels 
: @ 

Piano/Organ 
Instructions 

~My Studio Or Your Home 

Now Accepting Applications For Children & Adults 
Beginners — Advanced — Professionals — Teachers 

Classical — Pop — Jazz — Rock — 
& All Styles Taught 

Properly By TV/Concert/Recording Artist/ Educator 
— Reasonable —           

Call Now For Information 824-0335 70.5 Daily 

    

9 W. Northampton St., Wilkes-Barre 
   

    

825-2024 

  

Citations awarded 
Dr. Lee Wiliames and Joseph T. Pallante were awarded 
citations from the Wyoming Valley Chapter Red noting their 
1985 service in Water Safety Instruction. Williames, an 
associate professor in humanities at College Misericorida, 
served for 466 hours. Pallante, 

  

a senior history major at the 
Dallas campus, served for 646 hours. According to Dr. 
Williames, Pallante exemplifies the commitment of today’s 
college students to community service. The two Misericordi- 
ans teach water safety, lifesaving and swimming to 
community members. Pallante is the son of James J. and 
Joan A. Pallante, Sutton Hills, Shavertown. Williames 
resides at 105 Carverton Road, Trucksville with his wife, 
Frances, and three children. 

graduate of Lake-Lehman High 
School. 

She will enter her sophomore year 
at Bloomsburg University, majoring 
in communication disorders. 
Debbie is the granddaughter of 

Mr. and Mrs. George Searfoss of 
Shavertown and the late Mr. and 
Mrs. Raymond Griffith of Mountain- 
top. 

-0- 

GREGORY J. BANKS, of 4 High 
Point Acres; Dallas, has been 
named to the Dean’s List at Roger 
William Collegin Bristol, Rhode 
Island, for the 1985 spring semester. 

DAVID ALAN BURNAFORD, of 
RD 5, Box 415, Dallas, was recently 
named to the Dean’s List at the 
University of Connecticut. for the 
Spring Semester. Burnaford is a 
students in the College of Liberal 
Arts and Sciences. 

-0- 

ARMY RESERVE PVT. THOMAS 
R. BOSAK, son of Theresa M. and 
John B. Bosak, of 209 Elinore Ave., 
Shavertown, has completed and 
Army motor transport operator 
course at Fort Dix, N.J. 

-0- 

JOHN T. KELLEY, son of John P. 
and Mary N. Kelley of 53 Staub 
Road, Trucksville, has been pro- 
moted in the U.S. Air Force to the 
rank of airman first class. 

Kelly is a medical administration 
specialist at Keesler Air Force 
Base, Miss., with the Air Force 
Medical Center. 

The airman is a 1983 graduate of 

Gress Buglunings 
Pitness Coden 

7 Aerobics 
% Universal Gym 
vc Slimnastics 
¥ Personalized Programs 

  

       

  

Mon.-Fri. — 9 A.M.-8:30 P.M. 

Sat. — 9 A.M.-1 P.M. 

Men's Hours 
Mon.-Fri. — 8:30 P.M.-10:30 P.M. 

Sat. — 1:00 P.M.-5:00 P.M. 

Rt. 309, Dallas 675-3650       

ATTENTION! 
   

Back Mountain 

Community 

Organizations    

    
Tie SDALLASC[20ST 
Wants to know what you're doing 

When is your next meeting? 
Who are your new officers? 

What project are you working on? 
Call Dotty 

675-5211 
And we'll let the community know 

all about your organization. 

  

Bishop O’Reilly High School, Kings- 
ton. 

-0- 

EIGHTY-TWO STUDENTS were 
named to the Dean’s List High 
Honors and Dean’s List at Wyoming 
Seminary College Preparatory 
School, Kingston, for the Third 
trimester of the 1984-85 school year. 
Back Mountain residents named 

to the Dean’s List High Honors 
were: Dallas: Peter Bove, Megan 
Hedden, Juliana Koo, Milton Mitch- 
ell, Terrell Smith, and Anthony Stal- 
lone. Shavertown: Heather Aponick, 
Eugene Choi, Erin Moore, and 
Douglas Turner. 
Named to the Dean’s List were: 

Dallas: Kevin Brown, Kristine 
Ertley, Traci Ertley, Mary Jo Geist, 
Eric Mahler, Leslie Maslow, Amy 
Rogers, Maria Stallone and Jennifer 
Williams. Shavertown: Christian 
Hampel, Tracy Heydt, Andrew Kell- 
man, Liane Kersey, Christine Scov- 
ell and Nick Togias. 

  

Make a Move! 
without 

Nene), 
Our Hostess’ 

Gifts and In- 
formation are 

the Key to Your 
New Community 

Call 675-2070     
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